« initiatives to provide constructive activities
for young people; and

+ adrive to strengthen communities through
more responsive public services.

I am delighted to introduce this new
guidance which I am sure everyone working
in the ficld of anti-social behaviour will find
to be a source of reference that is both usefut
and informative.

TONY McNULTY
August 2000
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